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Dear Parents, 
 

 

Greetings to you! 
 

 

We are delighted to invite you to a “Story Telling Session for Children” by Simmy - The 

certified Story Teller and Story Coach on September 29, 2018, which is a Saturday. Please 

note that attendance is compulsory for students. School buses will ply as usual. There will be 

no change in the pickup and drop timings.  Students should carry light snacks and water bottle. 

You are cordially invited for the programme. 
 

 

Venue: Manipal School Campus, Attavar 

Facilitator: Simmy from 'The Academy of storytelling Kathalaya, Bangalore. 

Look forward to your support and co-operation. 

 

Best regards, 

 

For Manipal School 
 

 
 
Principal 
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 
 
 
 


